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**RE: Fellowship Review at Kuzbari Clinic for Aesthetic Medicine, Vienna, Austria** 
 
I am writing to express my profound gratitude and to review my fellowship at the 
prestigious Kuzbari Clinic for Aesthetic Medicine in Vienna, Austria. As a practicing plastic 
surgeon from the Philippines, this fellowship has been an invaluable phase in my 
professional journey, significantly enhancing my expertise in aesthetic surgery. 
 
During my tenure, I was exposed to an array of advanced surgical techniques and 
practices in aesthetic breast surgery, which included both augmentation and reduction 
procedures. My experience in facial surgeries was extensive, encompassing rhinoplasty, 
blepharoplasty, face and neck lifting, and browlifts. These procedures not only honed my 
technical skills but also deepened my understanding of facial aesthetics. 
 
Furthermore, my training in body contouring has been particularly enlightening, allowing 
me to appreciate the delicate balance between aesthetic appeal and functional integrity. 
The management of possible complications was a critical aspect of my learning, 
equipping me with the knowledge and confidence to handle unforeseen challenges during 
surgeries. 
 
An essential part of my fellowship was also dedicated to nonsurgical facial rejuvenation 
and enhancement techniques. This included the use of fillers, Botox, and other minimally 
invasive procedures, which are increasingly popular and crucial in contemporary 
aesthetic medicine. 
 
The expertise and mentorship offered at the Kuzbari Clinic have been exceptional. I am 
deeply thankful for the opportunity to learn from some of the leading figures in the field of 
aesthetic medicine. This experience has not only broadened my surgical skills but also 
refined my approach towards patient care and satisfaction. 
 
As I return to my practice in the Philippines, I am eager to implement these advanced 
techniques and knowledge, enhancing the quality of care provided to my patients. I am 
confident that the skills and insights gained during this fellowship will be a significant 
contribution to my community. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of this enriching experience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ana Patricia Villanueva-de Grano, MD 


